

# St Osmund's Catholic Primary School Newsletter

Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning

# Queen's Platinum Jubilee

This year marks a very special event indeed! The Jubilee is an event to mark the 70th anniversary of the accession of Queen Elizabeth II on 6 February 1952. The Queen is such an amazing example of a Servant Leader; someone who both leads us by her example, but also through her commitment to public service.

To celebrate this special event which is actually during half term, we have put together a programme of engaging and fun activities on Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May. We plan to:

- Carry out activities in classes in the morning to learn about the life and work of the Queen
- Have an afternoon tea party in the woodland area with activities and games to play, as well as tea and cake!

We would like parents to join us for part of the afternoon so please keep the date marked in your diary!

Look out for a letter coming to you in a couple of weeks with more details.

### **PSA Meeting**

The next PSA meeting is taking place on Monday 09 May 2022 at 7pm in The Old Ale and Coffee House, all are welcome. These meetings are where we discuss our upcoming fundraising events and raise ideas of future projects to aid funds for the new playground markings in a fun and social way.

#### **Chocolate Bingo**

Mr Sanderson will be showing off his Bingo calling talents on Friday 13 May 2022 when we are having our long-awaited Chocolate Bingo. It is being held, back where it belongs, at Elizabeth Hall. Tickets will be sold on the door, entry from 6.00pm, eyes down at 6.30pm. This is a night not to be missed where you not only have a chance a winning a fantastic chocolate hamper, but enjoy an evening of food, drink and fun.

Full details will be sent out during next week.

#### **Saints Soccer School**

Saints Soccer School are now taking bookings for May half term. FA and UEFA accredited coaches will be running training sessions. For further details and to book a place please go to:

https://www.southamptonfc.com/club/may-soccer-schools/may-soccer-schools

#### Y5 Taster Day – Burgate School

Year 5 children are invited to a taster day at The Burgate School and Sixth Form on either Monday 20 June or Tuesday 21 June, where they will enjoy a fun themed day with picnic lunch and educational lessons. If you wish to find out more information and sign your Year 5 child up to one of these days an online registration form to reserve a place for their child can be found on the Burgate School website. We expect registration to open by 20 May 2022.

#### **Parish Administrator Vacancy**

Salisbury Catholic Churches is seeking to appoint an Administration Assistant to work in our busy parish office based in St Osmund's parish rooms on Exeter Street. For further details and information on how to apply, click here. They are looking for someone dynamic and motivated with good IT and administration skills.

#### **Golden Book Awards**

Rec: Howard and Olivia B-S

Year 1: Josie and Luca

Year 2: Freya and Ellie

Year 3: Julian and Don

Year 4: Paulo and Amelia

Year 5: Valentina and Tommy L

Year 6: Paul and Liliana



www.twitter.com @St\_OsmundsCP

# Dates for your diary...

09.05.22 ~ PSA Meeting ~ The Old Ale House ~ 7pm

13.05.22 ~ Chocolate Bingo ~ Elizabeth Hall

09-13.05.22 ~ Year 4 Swimming

09.05.22 ~ SATs Week for Year 6

10.05.22 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 3 ~ St Osmund's Church

16-20.05.22 ~ Year 6 Swimming

17.05.22 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 2 ~ St Osmund's Church

18.05.22 ~ Simonsbath Parents Information Evening ~ Year 6 ~ 6pm

24.05.22 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 1 ~ St Osmund's Church

27.05.22 ~ Break up end of Term 5 ~ 3:15pm

08.06.22 ~ School re-opens for Term 6

22.06.22 ~ Leavers Mass ~ Bristol ~ Year 6

29.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS1

30.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS2

01.07.22 ~ International Day ~ Whole School Community Event



Mr R Sanderson Headteacher

Please join us in wishing our Year 6 children all the very best in their SATs Tests next week. We know that you will approach this week with the same mature and committed attitude to your learning that you have shown all year - that goes for the staff too!

We are so proud of you all.

#### St Osmund's Catholic Primary School

Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning